
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com

April 5, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Olympia, WA  98503 

Regarding: Docket No. UG-220198 – Notice Verification 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

As required by WAC 480-90-198, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade”) hereby submits 
the attached copy of the customer letter for the Company’s tariff revision filed in docket No. 
UG-220198.  The letter complies with the requirements of WAC 480-90-194(4). 

Cascade serves approximately 229,000 natural gas customers in the state of Washington and, of 
this number, approximately 197 distribution system transportation service customers will be 
affected by the proposed rate increase. Cascade’s remaining customers will see a small rate 
decrease as a result of this filing. 

The customer letter was mailed out to customers on March 29, 2022.  They will have received 
the letter well in advance of the May 1, 2022 effective date of the tariff revision.   

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachments: 

UG-220198-CNGC-Customer-Notice-04-05-22.pdf 
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